

01/20/2021

Dear Members,

It is once again time to renew your membership for the 2021 year. Please **complete and return** the enclosed form along with your 2021 dues payment.

In a very sad way the COVID 19 pandemic will become a notable event in the history of the world. It has affected every aspect of our lives. It has affected every person, family and community. Because of this, it is important to maintain the community we live in and the organizations we participate in. Our community and its parts are our normal and we all are striving to return to normal.

Looking forward to 2021, the Historical Society is looking forward to opening the Jacob T. Walden house to the public for tours, resuming our monthly speaker programs and our various fundraising programs. The house has been closed to the public but a lot of work has been done behind the scenes. In the archives - sorting, organizing and archiving. Like any house, in 63 years you can accumulate a lot of stuff!! Fundraising has continued - there is the monthly Dining to Donate program at Franco's Pizzeria. The *Tattler* has been published and is posted on the website - thewaldenhouse.org - for everyone to read. There are postings on our Facebook page - The Jacob T. Walden House Group - sharing our events and other local historical points of interest.

The Board of Trustees is continuing their work and need your support too. Your dues, donations and volunteerism all help in supporting the continuation of excellent programs, the repairs and maintenance to our buildings and property, and the efforts of the Archives Committee in its on-going work to make our collection accessible in the Walden House Museum.

Thank you in advance for your continued support!

Please complete and return this form.

Make checks payable to: Walden Historical Society

Mail to: PO Box #48, Walden, NY 12586

Name:	
Address:	
City/Village:	State: Zip Code:
E-mail Address:	
Would you like to receive notices of u	apcoming events via e-mail? Yes No
Would you be interested in receiving Yes No	your copy of the <i>Tattler</i> via email?
•	; Single \$20.00; ; Business \$50.00 (entitles you to a free pusiness card as on our website as our "Thank You")
Donation (optional, but always apprec	ciated) \$
I would like to volunteer for the follo	wing:
Assisting with Archives Article for the Newsletter Christmas Tea Decorating for Events Fund Raising Local History Day House Cleaning	<ul> <li>House Maintenance</li> <li>The Annual Spring Tea</li> <li>Baking</li> <li>Publications</li> <li>Refer a friends for membership</li> <li>Yard Sale</li> <li>Yard Work</li> </ul>
How I/we might help in some other w	/ay:
Additional suggestions:	

Thank You!